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11/16/2019Mockup Review Notes

•	 My designer (Mike Ahn) did not show up to class today (again). I will try to meet him 
over the weekend and update this feedback sheet accordingly, but I hope this side of 
the project does not impact my grade a noticeable amount (like a letter change).

•	 The mockups posted themselves are very bare bones, and the use of default text makes 
it difficult to ascertain how the content itself will lay out. The text could definitely 
stand to be smaller because there definitely will be a lot of information to put in.

•	 I would also like it if the bottom navigation bar was a scroll line (like the examples 
used in the creative brief) rather than a set of links. Since Javascript and JQuery have 
been officially introduced in the class, this should definitely be possible. In addition, 
it is okay to have the navigation line at the top if doing so is more convenient (if this is 
done, make sure the images have been moved down to the bottom left).


